
 

10th May 2019 

 

To: Parents of Pupils taking part in the Bronze D of E  
 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Duke of Edinburgh Bronze Award 

 
Thank you for your interest in the Duke of Edinburgh Bronze Award and final balance payments. The expedition 

training for the Bronze Award is now very close and Karos will be attending school on the evening of Tuesday 

May 21st in order to deliver some final details to the participants regarding the forthcoming June training weekends. 

On this evening, your son/daughter will need to be at school between 4pm and 5pm so please make appropriate 

arrangements for them to be collected at this time. 

 

Please also note that Karos recently asked for the medical and personal details necessary for a trip of this type. 

This is the first year that they have used the Google link to collect this information and it has proven to be very 

efficient. However, it has also highlighted an issue with regard to us being able to ensure that the details have been 

supplied and verified by parents or appropriate adults. On occasional instances, the forms have been completed 

by the individual students and this is clearly not appropriate or, indeed, legal. Therefore, could you please ensure 

that you are familiar with the details provided and sign the form below to confirm their accuracy. 

 

As you will be aware the expedition weekends are scheduled for the weekends of June 8/9th and June 29/30th. 

Karos will provide joining instructions in the near future but you may wish to consider car sharing options in order 

to reduce the amount of driving by individual families. Many groups in the past have organised for one parent to 

bring 2 or 3 participants (plus their kit) out on Saturday morning whilst another parent collects them on Sunday 

evening. 

 

In the meantime, should you have any concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Pete Deacon 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

 

 

 

Pupil Name: ________________________________________  Form:____________________ 

 

I confirm that the medical information provided to Karos Adventure for the above, is accurate and that I have read 

and understood the terms and conditions of these forms. 

 

I am also aware that my child will need to attend the expedition meeting on Tuesday May 21st and will make 

arrangements to collect them at 5pm. 

 

Parent Signature________________________________________  Date: ________________ 

Please return to Mr Deacon 


